
KEYTESVILLE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE INC 
MEETING MINUTES 

August 24, 2015 
 

Present:  Rick Jones, Susan Littleton, Janet Weaver, Amanda Webb, Lowell Newsom, Cele Sehlke, Dora 
Palmer 
 

Meeting was called to order by President Cele Sehlke.  Lowell Newsom moved, seconded by Janet Weaver 
to approve the agenda.  All in favor 
 
Minutes stand approved as read. 
 
Susan Littleton gave the financial report.  Balances on hand are $624.90 and we have a new member, Megan 
Fox of Fox Insurance. 
 
It was reported that Eule’s Café has closed. 
 
The web page is up and official.  Please push to organizations.  A list of chamber members will be 
maintained on it.  A discussion was held on whether to remove Eule’s Café or not.  It will be left on there 
until the next chamber meeting. 
 
Amanda Webb submitted a bill for $75 for the web page bill.  Previous donations left the chamber with $25 
to pay.  Janet Weaver moved, seconded by Lowell Newsom to pay the bill.  All in favor 
 
We previously had been going to make baskets for the new teachers at the school; however, it was 
determined that none of them live in Keytesville so none were made. 
 
The Business Certificates are still in progress.  Dora will look into making them and getting them to Cele. 
 
KCPL Grant – There was a $3,000 grant available to be written for city lights; however, we missed the 
deadline for bids.  We are ready however for the next time it comes available. 
 
Our new business of the month is Schachtele Small Animal and Auction service.  Cele will interview and get 
in the paper. 
 
Sterling Price Day plans are well in hand.   
 
The article on Keytesville with the unflattering and incorrect information that was circulating on the web 
was discussed.   
 
Lowell moved to adjourn seconded by Dora.  Meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm. 
 
Next meeting will be September 21 and will be in the yellow room of the courthouse. 
 
 
 

Minutes taken by Dora E. Palmer _________________________________________ 


